
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:06:09 PM

To:  Beverly Grossman Palmer <bpalmer@strumwooch.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hi Beverly,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 1:52 PM Beverly Grossman Palmer <bpalmer@strumwooch.com> wrote:

Please see the attached comment letter from the Lofts@Hollywood & Vine Homeowners Association.  The PDF file should
contain 205 pages.  Please let me know if there is any problem with the attachment.

 

 

 

Beverly Grossman Palmer

Strumwasser & Woocher LLP

10940 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 2000

Los Angeles, CA 90024

Direct: 310-933-5930

Main: 310-576-1233

Fax: 310-319-0156

bpalmer@strumwooch.com

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Pursuant to the Governor’s “Stay at Home” Order, Strumwasser &
Woocher LLP, is CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC.  Packages requiring signatures will be returned
undelivered – do not serve papers by this method.  First Class U.S. Mail will be collected at
least once weekly.  For all matters, serve by U.S. Mail and by electronic mail
to bpalmer@strumwooch.com AND to our assistant LaKeitha Oliver
at loliver@strumwooch.com.  Please provide additional notice beyond the code minimums. 
We reserve the right to object to any notice or delivery of any kind if not actually received by
counsel prior to all statutory deadlines.
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

